April:

Night Golf

Jill Buckley has graciously agreed to again host a fun Night Golf for our club. The date is Sat, April 29" and it
starts at dusk. Costs are $5.00 for participation in the prize pool; you need to provide your own glow in the dark
golf ball. This is such a fun activity for anyone who plays golf. Nothing like hitting a ball at a light on a stick yards
away in the dark! There are only a limited number of spaces, so if you want to have a great time and laugh the
night away, contact Jill at (317) 910-7101 to reserve a spot.

Take Me Out To The Ballgame:

Tampa Bay Rays vs Chicago White Sox — Tropicana Stadium - April 23, Final Price TBD

Joanne Hegarty (352) 750-6700, is coordinating this road trip for us to Tampa Bay. For anyone that loves
baseball, this will be the perfect trip for you. Someone else driving the bus will make this a no fuss and no stress
trip for you. Please contact Joanne if you and/or your significant other would like to join the gang for this fun trip
- friends and family invited.

JAN 2024
Royal Caribbean Cruise Fundraiser on Symphony of the Seas - Jan 13th through Jan 21st, 2024

A more detailed email and flyer has been sent out to the neighborhood.

This is open to all Hacienda S/W neighbors!

Glennie Johnson (623) 521-3299, is the Chair for this event with the cruise purchased through Yankee Trails.
This ship is one of the newest and largest in their fleet and will leave out of Ft. Lauderdale. We will take a bus to
the port with a cost of $50 roundtrip travel from The Villages. Prices range from $879 to $1366 per person
(depending on the room you choose). Ports of call include Oranjestad, Aruba; Willemstad, Curacao and
Labadee, Haiti.

There is a $250 per person deposit that is refundable up to 90 days prior to the departure date, and it is highly
recommended that you purchase the Optional Travel Insurance since we are so far out on reserving this.

Final Payment Due is due 10/01/2023 and payment plans are available.

Deposits are needed by August 1% to Yankee Trails. Please let Glennie know when you make a deposit so she
can update her records. If you have any questions, please give her a call. What better place to be in January
than that in the warm Caribbean!! We are hoping for a large group of neighborhood participation and a fun
time for all.

We still have some activities that need Event Chairs, so look the schedule over and volunteer to coordinate one of our
open events if you have the time and would like to support our club. We also need Volunteers for many of those events
to help out. Remember, Chairs will not pressure you to volunteer, it is up to you to reach out to them and let them
know that you are willing to assist. Again: many hands, little work!

Membership:
Barb Hatch is working hard to get all of our memberships up to date. Contact Barb If you have any questions on the
status of your membership.

Remember -
e Any dues paid at the end of 2022 (Oct, Nov, Dec) were counted as your 2023 dues.
® No back dues will be collected.
[

The Due date for 2023 membership is now 31 March so that the club can start budgeting funds. We hope that
putting a deadline does not impact anyone, but our funds will be stretched pretty thin this year, so we are
working to get as much of our funding into the bank as we can until we can get some fundraisers in place.

Please contact Barb Hatch or any Board Member with any questions.
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